
Hi Benjamin,

As owners of 1/12 Clifford Avenue, Fairlight we would like to object to the proposed development at 
7 Clifford Avenue, Fairlight. The new height of the building will block our Sydney Harbour views in 
particular from our living & entertainment area. This will therefore devalue our property. We hope 
you will consider our concerns.

Your sincerely 
Mary Locke
Jean-Marc Schwob

Begin forwarded message:

From: Benjamin Price <benjamin.price@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 8 July 2019 at 13:35:21 AEST
To: "mlocke.manly@gmail.com" <mlocke.manly@gmail.com>
Subject: DA2019/0276 - 7 Clifford Avenue Fairlight - Submission

Hi Mary,

As requested, could you please respond to this email with your submission.

Thanks,

Benjamin Price
Planner

Development Assessment
t 02 9976 1493    
benjamin.price@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au
northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Northern Beaches Council
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Sent: 8/07/2019 7:05:23 PM
Subject: Re: DA2019/0276 - 7 Clifford Avenue Fairlight - Submission


